
 

 
 
 
 
  

 
 
TO:   MEMBERS OF THE FACILITY ASSOCIATION              
  
ATTENTION:  CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER  
   
BULLETIN NO.: F17 – 094  
  
DATE:   DECEMBER 1, 2017  
  
SUBJECT: UPDATED RISK SHARING POOL PROCEDURES 

MANUAL  
      
  
A copy of this bulletin should be provided to your Chief Financial Officer.  
  
This is to advise you that Facility Association’s Risk Sharing Pool Procedures Manual has been 
revised.  The revisions are applicable to all jurisdictions unless otherwise noted within the 
context of the revisions themselves.  The amendments were made to reflect new rules, better 
describe certain procedures already in place and to enhance clarity. 
 
For your ease of reference, a document entitled “Summary of Changes, Risk Sharing Pool 
Procedures Manual, effective December 1, 2017” which references all changes made to the 
applicable pages within the Risk Sharing Pool Procedures Manual can be directly accessed via 
the link below: 
 
Summary of Changes, Risk Sharing Pool Procedures Manual, effective December 1, 2017 
 
The updated version of the manual is now available on the Facility Association’s website which 
can be accessed by following the link below: 
 
Risk Sharing Pool Procedures Manual 
 
Should you require further information, please call Norm Seeney, Vice President, Finance & 
Member Services at (416) 644-4914.  
  
  
David J. Simpson, M.B.A., FCIP, C. Dir.  
President & CEO 

http://www.facilityassociation.com/docs/IT_Modernization/Cover%20Note%20%20Summary%20of%20Change%20-%20Updated%20Risk%20Sharing%20Pool%20Procedures%20Manual%20eff%20December%201%202017.pdf
http://www.facilityassociation.com/docs/IT_Modernization/Risk%20Sharing%20Pool%20Procedures%20Manual.pdf

